
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  May 7, 2009 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of May 12, 2008, located in the Conference Room, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
 
4:00 p.m. The application of Taken, Inc. d/b/a A. Renee, located at 306 N. Center, Ste 102, 

requesting a change in classification from PB liquor license which allows the sale 
of packaged beer and wine for consumption off the premises six (6) days a week 
to a TAP license which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass 
for consumption on the premises and the sale of all types packaged alcohol for 
consumption off the premises six (6) days a week. 

 
The application of Hani Alsaqri, d/b/a Skewers Steak House, located at 1603 
Morrissey Dr. Ste A, requesting an RAS liquor license which would allow the 
sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) 
days a week. 

 
 The application of Illinois State University Foundation Ewing Cultural Center, 

located at 48 Sunset Rd, requesting a LB liquor license which would allow limited 
sales of beer and wine only by the glass for consumption on the premises seven 
(7) days a week for the length of the Shakespeare Festival June 25, 2009 – August 
9, 2009. 

 
 Discussion of liquor service at Miller Park Pavilion and the Davis Lodge. 
 
 Discussion of Chapter 6, Alcoholic Beverages, section 17, Signs and Chapter 3, 

Advertising Sign Code, section 8.2(p), Permanent Window Signs. 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


